St Hugh of Lincoln Catholic Primary School

Five Oaks Close, St John's, Woking, Surrey GU21 8TU

Telephone: 01483 480441

Website: www.sthugh-of-lincoln.surrey.sch.uk

Twitter: @StHughSchool

Dear Parents,

Our Year 4 children had an excellent morning at the World Wildlife Fund on Thursday morning, learning about the Amazon. We are so fortunate to have such a wonderful resource on our doorstep – the children learned a lot.

The weather has been very wet this week. We do expect all children to be outside during playtimes, unless the rain is really hard. So in light to moderate rain children are expected to be outside, so every child does need a coat with them each day.

Congratulations to the children from our school who have received the sacrament of the Eucharist for the first time over the past fortnight. A big thank you too to the catechists, a number of whom are parents from the school, for their commitment and service to the children over the past several months.

During this week all of our children have been learning about the Marian apparitions in Fatima, which occurred in 1917, one hundred years ago. All schools in the diocese have been invited to contribute pieces of art work on the theme of Fatima for a display at Arundel Cathedral and we will look forward to providing some pieces of work for this exhibition.

Our Educational Welfare Officer performed a routine register check this week. She has asked us to remind parents about the importance of providing absence notes whenever a child has been away from school (even if the school has already been advised by telephone), and has advised the school that any absence for which a written note has not been provided within two weeks must be recorded as unauthorised. Thank you for your support with this.

Enjoy the weekend. God Bless,

Mr George







School Values

God our Father, help us all to ...

Live like Jesus,
One family,learning together,
Valuing everyone,
Each and every day.

At St Hugh of Lincoln School we are fully committed to safeguarding. Mr George and Mrs Ashby are the school's Designated Safeguarding Leads: any concerns regarding safeguarding should be raised with either of them.

We are collecting Sainsbury vouchers. Please put them in the box in the school office if you collect them ... and ask any family members / colleagues etc to collect them for you too. Thank you.

Forthcoming dates:

- 23-26 May Year 5 cycle training
- 26 May Year 2 pedals training
- 27 May Friends' My First Ballet outing
- 7 June Deanery athletics event (St Dunstan's)
- 8 June Reception Class trip to Chessington Sealife Centre
- 9 June Bears at Bedtime
- 12-16 June Year 6 cycle training
- 16 June Mufti Day for Summer Fayre (bring a bottle)
- 19 June Key Stage 1 multi-sports event (Barnsbury Primary)
- 21 June Good Shepherd celebration (Worth Abbey)
- 21 June Musical celebration evening
- 23 June Mufti Day for Summer Fayre (bring a sweet jar)
- 29 June Sports Day
- 29 June Sts Peter and Paul feast day Mass (9.00am)
- 30 June Year 2 trip to Wisley Gardens
- 1 July Summer Fayre
- 5 July Year 6 deanery Mass (St Dunstan's Church)
- 6 July Friends' Happy School Bags collection

Mass is celebrated in the school hall at 8.30am each Wednesday during term time. All are welcome!

On Tuesday 16 May ten children from the school took part in a multi-sports event at Winston Churchill School. The children were from Year 1 and Year 2. The events included relay races, jumping activities such as speed bounce and jumping over cones, and throwing bean bags with accuracy into hoops. St Hugh's was one of 10 schools taking part and when the results were counted up our children had finished in second place! Well done to them all – Chiara, Sofia, Ilaria, Sophia, Lucas, Eoin, Kevin, Rebecca, Rose, Evalyn.

Collection from school

Please ensure that if there are any changes to the normal collection arrangements (ie. your child is going home with someone different to normal) that this is communicated to the school office or to your child's classteacher. Thank you.

Fidget spinners

Please note that these are not permitted in school. Thank you.

School Crossing Patrol Officer

Surrey County Council are looking for a crossing patrol officer to help our children and parents cross

Hermitage Road safely at the beginning and end of each school day.

This is a paid position. Job share is possible. Training and uniform are provided.

For more information, please contact

Rebecca Harrison at Surrey County Council

on Tel: 01483 517515 or Email: rebecca.harrison@surreycc.gov.uk

or speak with Mr George

Page 2 of 3



'Parent's first choice for Schoolwear'

10% OFF SCHOOLWEAR



On production of this advert in store between the



2nd and 17th June 2017

This offer is applicable IN STORE ONLY and cannot be used in conjunction with any other offer. Voucher MUST be PRINTED, not shown on a device.





As a thank you, when spending £25 or more in G & S by Valentino Ltd, claim a token which entitles you to 10% OFF any purchase at Valentino's Coffee & Juice Bar. (see token for details)



OPEN LATE Friday 16th June - 7pm Saturday 17th June - 7pm

> 23-29 Broadway, Knaphill, Woking, Surrey, GU21 2DR 01483 475051/473357

Open: Monday - Saturday 9am till 5.30pm

Important Information:

Please PRINT off this voucher and bring in to store to claim your discount.

You will NOT be able to obtain the promotion without a physical copy of this voucher.

Please note that we CANNOT accept a visual copy of this voucher on a smart device.

All items purchased are subject to our normal returns policy* and as such they can be returned at any time in the same condition as sold with a valid receipt.

Source: St Hugh of Lincoln



*See our returns policy for full details and specifications.

Page 3 of 3